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WEEK 9 TERM 4 

7 DECEMBER 2020 

MORUYA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Presentation Day 

This week we will hold our annual Presentation Day assembly over two days to ensure 

that we are able to adhere to COVID guidelines.  Unfortunately, due to the reduced 

capacity of our school hall to allow for physical distancing, attendance at the            

assemblies this year is by invitation only.  Detailed guidelines were sent home with all 

invitations and we remind any parents or carers attending the assemblies that you are 

required to follow these guidelines.  We ask that if you are unwell or have any mild 

cold or flu symptoms that you do not attend the assembly this year.  We thank you 

for your support and cooperation. 
 

While our Presentation Day assembly acknowledges the achievements of some      

students, I would like to take the opportunity to congratulate all students at Moruya 

Public School on their learning this year.  We are so proud of all of our students and 

their ability to adapt to challenging situations throughout the year. Regardless of 

whether or not students are receiving an award this year they should all be proud of 

their achievements. I know I speak for all staff when I say that we are immensely 

grateful for the support of our community this year and deeply proud of our students. 
 

Year 6 Farewell 

The Year 6 Farewell will be held this Thursday at Moruya Golf Club.  The presentation 

of awards to Year 6 students will occur outside in order to meet COVID guidelines and 

allow for parent/carer attendance. We ask that all attending adults follow directions 

from staff. This year parents will not be able to enter the auditorium with their child. 

We are looking forward to being able to share this special event with Year 6 children 

and their families. 
 

Reports 

Semester 2 reports will be sent home with students next Monday the 14th of         

December. If you would like to discuss your child’s learning with their class teacher 

you are welcome to contact the office to organise an appropriate time. 
 

The last day of school for students this year is Wednesday the 16th of December. 
 

I look forward to seeing many of you throughout the week at our various events. 

 

Sarah Davis  

(Relieving Principal) 



KANGAROOS  

KOALAS  

LADY BUGS Reigane, Franklin, Layla, Phoebe, Izabella, Jack, Carl, Chris, 

Grace, Latrell 

EMUS Cameron, Amber, Layce, Ashliegh, Eboni, William, Ella, 

Damian 

BUTTERFLIES  

CROCODILES  

CHAMELEONS  

2D  

2P Taylah, Cooper, Deakon, Mitul, Lachy, Kelereyani, Quinn, 

Jimmy, Hannah, Kirsty, Tiahli, Drezae, Matthew, Ella 

2/3T  

3MJ Georgia, Isabella, Tamika, Chelsea,  Mikaylah 

3H Oscar K, Oscar H, Kate, Heidi, Kain, Pippi, Arlo, Tomas, 

Murrun 

3A Zoe, Lillian, Kayden, Cooper, Xavier, Robert, Kayde, Jana, 

Violet, Jett, Maddie 

2/3ME Ryan 

SEA TURTLES  

2/3DJ  

GIRAFFES  

 

Kain McLeod 

Consistent  

Attendance and effort 
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Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

& Assembly  

Performance Roster 

Assembly Performances and 
Radio Show have been  
postponed until further  

notice. 

 
Kayde, Riley, Celine, Aiden, Jamaari, Bede, Alice, Levi, 
Lucas, Sophie, Cleo, Kahleal, Sienna, Olly, Phoebe, 
Maddison, Jack, Scarlett, Analah, Wylie,  Thorne, 
Grace, Jake, Liam F 

OUR WEEKLY SUPER STARS  

Alice, Ethan, Jana, Violet, Emily, Jack, Chelsea, Charlotte, Isabella, 

Brooke, Tamika, Noah E, Zoe O, Macauley, Jenna, Abbee, Georgia 

Teaq, Xavier, Robert, Kayde 

Austin 





   

 

SRC students have decided to ‘introduce’ a staff member of the week to  

everyone via the school newsletter. 

This weeks staff member is Phil! 

How long have you been working at MPS?   Five years 

Do you have any pets?   A dog called Molly and a cat called Charlie 

What has been your favourite year to work with?  Year 3 in 2020 

What is the best part of your job?   Teaching kids 

What type of music do you like?   Indie pop 

If you didn’t work at MPS what do you think you would do?  

Work at Eurobodalla Botanical Gardens 

Where did you work before coming to MPS?   Moruya Markets 

What sports do you like?   Soccer 

 _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Uniform Shop   
The Uniform shop is in desperate need of second hand  

culottes, dresses, shirts and boys cargo shorts.  If you have 

any second hand Moruya Public School uniforms  

that you could donate it would be greatly appreciated. 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Mango Orders   
Mango Orders will be arriving tomorrow, Tuesday 8 December.  They can be  

collected from the staffroom between 2.30pm— 4.30pm.  All visitors must  

complete an ‘External Visitors to School Site Form’ upon arrival and before 

pickup.   



Community News 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS…. 


